
 

January 2018 

Hello fellow Skymasters & Friends, 

 

It’s that time of year again and we call on our membership to make a great showing to support a 

great cause. We will be hosting another box packing party during our club meeting on Feb 8th. Please do 

what you can to help out.  We will be looking forward to showing some more support and love for those 

that put their lives on the line to ensure our safety. Their site,  www.TroopsNeedLoveToo.com , has 

loads of information and as well as their mission and letters from troops that have received these care 

packages. You can also find them on Facebook by searching their name. Below is a an example of some 

of the items that can easily be picked up in your travels and brought to the club meeting to be packaged 

and sent to a troop in need of some support from home.  

- Food (non-perishable/no pork products) – Ravioli, Spaghetti O’s, Ramen noodle cups, Canned 

tuna/chicken, SPAM, Cookies, candy, Gum, Drink mix packets, Instant coffee, Trail mix, Canned fruit 

- Hygiene Products - Shower products, Shaving products, Cough drops, Foot powder, Tissues, Eye drops, 

Dark Color socks, Baby wipes, Antibacterial wipes, Chap stick, Foot ointment, Cough drops, Dental 

hygiene, Nail clippers 

- For our Military Women (no aerosol products) - Tampons, Pads, Hair ties (brown/black), Bobby pins 

- Recreational Items - Word games, Deflated balls with pump, Writing paper/pens, Magazines and 

books, Playing cards, Frisbees, Puzzles, Nerf balls 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration in helping this great cause! 

Skymasters EOC 

  

http://www.troopsneedlovetoo.com/

